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Dear Colleagues,
 
On Tuesday, April 21, 2015, Vice President Biden and Secretary Moniz announced the release of the 
Quadrennial Energy Review (QER). 
 
Please join Secretary Moniz for an in-depth discussion on the Quadrennial Energy Review on Friday, April 24, 
2015. DOE wants to keep you engaged and informed about the QER findings and recommendations as they 
relate to the communities, states, businesses, and other stakeholders you serve. If you are unable to attend, we 
would welcome other representatives from your organization.
 
Event:
Quadrennial Energy Review Stakeholder Briefing
 
Date: 
Friday, April 24, 2015
 
Time:
9:00 a.m. - 10:00 a.m. EDT (please arrive no later than 8:45 a.m.)
 
Where: 
U.S. Department of Energy
1000 Independence Avenue SW
Washington, DC 20585
 
Live Stream:
This event will be live streamed at www.energy.gov/live.
 
*This Briefing is not for press purposes.
 
 
PLEASE READ THE INFORMATION BELOW IF YOU ARE PLANNING TO ATTEND:
 
1) Please RSVP by 5 p.m. on Thursday, April 23, 2015 to attend the briefing.  If you have not pre-
registered by the deadline, you will have to go through the regular security line and entry screening 
process.
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2) To pre-register, please reply via e-mail with “QER Briefing RSVP” in the subject line to Robert.
Rozansky@hq.doe.gov.  In the body of the email, please provide your name, affiliation, and the name of 
additional guests who will be joining you.  Due to space limitations, we ask all organizations to limit their 
participants to no more than three.
 
3) Arrive early, preferably between 8:15 a.m. and 8:30 a.m. All pre-registered guests should be prepared to 
show a government-issued photo ID to sign in at the registration desk in the DOE lobby to receive your 
Visitor’s Badge. 
 
4) To further expedite your entrance (and exit) to the building, we ask that you not bring any cameras or 
electronic equipment (such as tablets or laptops) to this event. People who bring tablets or laptops will be 
required to register them and receive a property pass allowing them to enter and exit the building with the 
equipment.
 
5) Due to the short timeframe, we will not be able to generate the necessary clearances to accommodate foreign 
citizens.
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